COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Collingwood Buildings,

Newcastle-on -Tyne

7th October, 1937,
Dear 81r,

S.s8, "KINGSWOOD".

With reference to your letter dated
the 2nd October, 1937, addressed to the Secretary of this
Soclety by Mr. J. P.‘Hurworth, requesting information of
repairs carried out on the Auxiliary Boiller since its
installation in the vessel, and prior toAéprOSion from
the Boiler on the 3rd January, 1937, we have to inform
you that the reports of surveys carried out on this Boiler
have been examined, and 1t would appear that the only
repalrs carried out were the renewal of the plain tubes,
reported by the Swansea Surveyors early in January, 1934,
when the Boiler was tested by hydraulic préssurs to 205 1bs.
per square inch.

We are, Dear Sir,”~

Yours falthfully,

The Principal Offieer, : = g A
Board of Trade Surveyors' Office, . " .
NEWGb,TLE ON TYNE. T e




